تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الكويتية



الملف اختبار تجريبي ثالث

موقع المناهج \Rightarrow المناهج الكويتية \Rightarrow الصف الحادي عشر \Rightarrow لغة انجليزية \Rightarrow الفصل الثاني

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الحادي عشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني		
حل الورك بوك	1	
مذكرة	2	
كلمات الحادي عشر	3	
تدريبات قواعد	4	
مذكرة مدرسة النوار بنت مالك	5	



Mock Exams 2021-2022

A) Choose the corr		<u>abulary (100 marks)</u> , c and d: (5×10 =50 m)	
		ysen c) tune out	dless series of successes. d) bring up
		herited a c) congested	
	s say the treaty is b) perilously	flawed. c) fundamentally	d) automatically
		ver's airbag in the steering c)prosecutions	•
suspended from school a) dispatched	ool. b) amended	c) revealed	d) ranked
		ord(s) from the list : (5)	< <u>10 =50 m)</u> record / smokestack }
-		441111111111111111111111111111111111111	ton on the tip of the
7. Due to the current	t economic	, real estate prices ar	e supposed to drop down.
8. My car	into the pay	vement and the windscre	en was smashed.
9. She was willing to	o	pursue her goal and	win the competition.
10.One of the most of	challenging environme	ental issues is	which threatens animals'
natural habitat.		Grade11	
A) <u>Choose the corr</u>	II. <u>Gr</u>	ammar (60 Marks) , c and d : (4×10 =40 m)
11- While booking a a) which	flight online, you car b) when	c) where	me suits you better. d) whose
		solve this problem, plea	
•	b) somebody	c) everybody	d) anybody
13- COVID 19 is the a) in	e most widely spread of b) on	disease c) at	21 st Century. d) for
14.Most people have a) on	e communication prob b) down to		ettingeasily. • behind with

B) D as required in brackets: $(4 \times 5 = 20 \text{ m})$

15. Take up a hobby to improve your skills.

(Reported Speech)

- a- My friend advised me not to take up a hobby to increase my skills.
- b- My friend advised me to take up a hobby to increase my skills.
- c- My friend advised me to not take up a hobby to increase my skills.

2021 - 2022 HHH Grade 11 Dazzling 16. They the graduation party on 22nd February. (Passive) a- The graduation party is held on 22nd February. b- The graduation party was held on 22nd February. b- The graduation party will be held on 22nd February. 17- This test is for students. Their language is not English. (Join using: Whose) a- This test is for students whose language is not English. b- This test is for students whose their language is not English. c- This test whose is for students their language is not English. 18. You should have believed me. I was telling the truth. (Negative) a- You should not have believed me. I was not telling the truth. b- You should not have believed me. I was not telling the truth. c- You should not have believed me. I was not telling the truth. III. Language Functions (40 Marks) Write what you would say in the following situations: $(4 \times 10 = 40 \text{ m})$ 19. Your friend thinks that the Internet will ruin the radio and TV industry. 20. Your new laptop stopped working suddenly. Try to guess the cause of this problem. 21. Your father is going to work abroad as a doctor to help people in rural areas. 22. Your brother sees no point in spending a lot of money trying to save animals. F77TEI IV. Set Book Questions (40 Marks) Answer ONLY FOUR of the following questions: (4X10=40)23-How, in your opinion, can media be our worst enemy? 24-Consuming TV appropriately has never been easier. Mention some ways to do so. 25- What are the different uses of cameras in today's world? 26-Do you think that laws can prevent car accidents? Why? Why not?

27- What is the result of the bad behavior of man towards nature?

V- Writing (120 Marks)

Attempt the following topic:

"We have the power to decide the fate of our planet. Life on our only Earth is threatened by different types of damages but it can be controlled in certain limits."

Plan and write a report of (14 sentences - 160 words) discussing the different types of environmental problems, their reasons and suggest some solutions to control them.

<u>Writing outline (20 Marks)</u> Introduction:				
Body <mark>Par</mark> agraph 1:				
almanahj.com/kw				
Paragraph 2:				
Conclusion:				
Write your topic here (100 marks)				
•••••	••••••			

VI- Reading Comprehension (110 Marks)

Read the following passage, then answer the questions:

Cloud computing means storing and accessing data and programmes over the Internet instead of your computer's hard drive. It involves computing over a network, where a programme or application may run on many connected computers at the same time. Cloud computing is the result of the evolution and adoption of existing technologies and paradigms. The goal of cloud computing is to allow users to take benefit from all of these technologies, without the need for deep knowledge about each one of them.

For some, cloud computing is a metaphor for the Internet. It typically uses connected hardware machines called servers. Individual users can use the server's processing power to run an application, store data, or perform any other computing task. Thus, instead of using a personal computer every-time to run the application, the individual can now run the application from anywhere in the world. For businesses, cloud computing is an ideal way to reduce expenses. For example, companies may buy services in the cloud. That is to say, instead of installing applications on every single computer in the company, cloud computing would allow workers to log into a Web-based service (a cloud) which hosts all the programmes individual users would need for their job. Everything would run on remote machines and local computers task would rely just on connecting to those machines.

While cloud computing, could change the entire computer industry, there are still some concerns about the security of the data stored on the remote machines. It is true that it promises to offload many tasks. However, this technology raises a fundamental question. Is it safe to store one's data on someone else's computer? The cloud service provider needs to establish clear and relevant policies that describe how the data of each cloud user will be accessed and used. Cloud service users should also be able to encrypt data that is processed or stored within the cloud to prevent unauthorized access.

A) Choose the best completion from a, b, c and d: (5X10=50m) 1. The best title for this passage could be:..... a. Cloud Computing b. Computer Industry c. Programme and Application d. Technologies and Paradigms 2. The underlined word "perform" in the 2 nd paragraph is means: c. carry out b. get up d. promise a. use 3. The underlined pronoun " it "in the 4 th paragraph refers to: a. remote machines b. cloud computing c. computer industry d. data 4. According to the passage, the main benefit of cloud computing is to:..... a. rely just on some computers. b. store one's data on someone else's computer. c. install applications on every computer. d. run the application from anywhere in the world.

5. All of the following statements are true except one, which is:
a. Cloud computing is similar to the Internet in using servers.
o. Cloud computing facilitates dealing with personal data anywhere.
c. Cloud computing can work properly without any kind of network.
d. Cloud computing would allow workers to log into a Web-based service.
B) With reference to the passage, answer the following questions: (4x15=60m)
6. What does cloud computing involve?
7. How is cloud computing similar to the Internet?
8. Why is it unsafe to use cloud computing?
9. In which way is cloud computing beneficial for business?
almanahj.com/kw VII- Summary Making (60 Marks)
In four sentences of your own, summarise this passage in an answer to the following question:
A natural disaster is a result of natural processes of the Earth; examples include floods, volcanic eruptions, earthquakes, tornadoes, and other geologic processes. These natural disasters affect thousands of people every year. Scientists cannot stop the threats of natural disasters but try to make their impact little dangerous. Floods can be stopped by dams. Dams stop the flooding, generate electric power and accumulate water during the rainy season. Earthquakes effects can be made less dangerous by constructing buildings on rollers or springs to prevent the falling down of buildings. Another method which is using building materials that soften the impact of an earthquake. As for tornadoes, governments warn people, educate them about safety procedures, help provide aid and shelter and prepare evacuation plans to get people to safety. Scientist are doing their best to use alternative powers to stop climate change that leads to global warming and red Tide.
VII- Translation (30)
B) Translate the following sentences into good English:- (2 X 15 = 30 Marks)
منى : رغم سلبيات جهاز التلفاز إلا انه يمكننا الاستفادة منه في المجال التعليمي بشكل فعال. فاطمة : نعم , يمكننا استخدامه كوسيلة تعليمية في تدريس العديد من المواد الدراسية مثل الدراسات الاجتماعية و اللغات.
Mona:
Fatma: